
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:    May 7, 2018  
 
To:    Eucharistic Congress Coordinators 
 
CC:  Parish and School Secretaries 
 
From: Tatiana Villa, Media and Communications Specialist, Office of 

Communications   
 
Re:    Meal Tickets for Eucharistic Congress Coordinators 

           
 
As a token of our appreciation, all coordinators attending the Eucharistic 
Congress are invited to register for a dinner ticket on Friday, June 1, and a 
lunch ticket on Saturday, June 2. 
 
Please RSVP to communications@archatl.com by Friday, May 11 to specify 
if you will attend one or both days. Your meal ticket(s) can be picked up at the 
Volunteer Check-In on both days.   
 
As always, thank you for being a coordinator and supporting this year’s 
Eucharistic Congress!  
 
For more information, please visit http://congress.archatl.com/ or call 404-
920-7340. 
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